
 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 TRAFFIC 
NOTICE 

We will be removing wire from the structures
 
in your neighborhood beginning September
 
22 through September 30, 2017. Neighbors
 
on Dalmation Drive may notice periods of
 

increased activity in the right of way.
 

Flag crews will be directing traffic while wire
 
is pulled across Dalmation Drive as needed.
 

These periods will be brief in nature and will
 
not restrict traffic for long periods of time.
 

We ask that you remain clear of the
  
construction area, so our team may work
 

safely and effi ciently.
 

The schedule is subject to change based
 
on weather.
 

To contact us directly, please send an email
 
to powerline@DominionEnergy.com.
 

You can also call 888-291-0190
 
from 7 a.m.-5 p.m., Monday-Friday,
 

to speak with a member of our team.
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